
From: Kathryn Campbell  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 5:33 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Please preserve the Fiduciary Rule! (RIN 1210-AB32) 
 
Dear DOL: 
 
I know that the Chamber of Commerce is pushing its members to ask for a rollback of the soon 
to be implemented Fiduciary Rules. I am a business woman who has worked for everything 
from multinational agencies to an S Corp of 1; today I run a 13 person digital design agency. It is 
despicable that the Chamber and others are actually telling seniors with a straight face that 
these regulations will reduce their "choice." The only choice they remove is the immoral one on 
the part of unscrupulous self interested Financial Advisors. Now, if they decide to take 
advantage of their clients' trust, at least they will also be breaking the law. Please do not give in 
to the cynical attacks on this law! It is long overdue. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kathryn E. Campbell 
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